
NOTICE FOR STUDENTS 
FACULTY OF AGRICULTURAL SCIENCES 

 

Please be informed that all the examinations 

of the Faculty of Agricultural Sciences 

scheduled from 1st July 2022 have been 

postponed, considering the prevailing 

situation of the country. 

 
Arrangements are being taken to commence 

examinations from 14th July 2022 if the 

situation is favorable to conduct examinations 

by that time. 

 

 

Dean 
Faculty of Agricultural Sciences  
2022-06-30 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


